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June 8, 2022, Meeting Information 

Instead of our regular monthly meeting we will have our annual dinner at  

 

 

 

 

Romano’s Italian Restaurant, 

5666 S Windermere St, Littleton, on June 8 at 7 pm. 

You may bring a guest. 

Please RSVP to Cheri Green at  

cherig60@msn.com or for those of you that don't have access to email 

mailto:cherig60@msn.com


 

call me at 303.904.9901 

no later than Sunday May 5, 2022 

 

 

  

 

President's Message 

  

Hello Heritage Members and Supporters- 

It’s nice to welcome summer after the cool, rainy end of May we had. I’m definitely 

ready for a little warm weather. To cap off this Guild year, we have two final 

events planned for June. First is our annual dinner, noted above. The second event 

is our last workshop until the fall. Colorist/expressionist Lance Green will 

conduct a workshop on June 18 where participants can experiment with 

fluorescent acrylics in addition to their favorite other paint colors. Details on how 

to register are below in this newsletter. 

I want to take a moment to thank all of our current Board members for doing 

exceptional work to keep our Guild going during the pandemic and for supporting 

me for the last two years. The Board made quite a few changes to our operations 

during this time. Some, like Zoom meetings and online jurying, were necessitated 

by the lack of opportunities for in-person gatherings. Other changes were made 

to increase efficiency and expand some of the opportunities for members. This 

included new venues such as the Alley Arts Gallery, St. Andrew Church and 

Evolution Salon, and adding digital art to what will be accepted in mixed media 

pieces at the This is Colorado show. 

I also want to thank the other members who helped find our new venues, 

organize the shows, hang paintings, bring refreshments to meetings, and 

assist with workshops. We are only as strong as the people willing to make 



contributions and I’ve been grateful to work alongside all of these wonderful 

Guild members. 

I hope you enjoy the summer, have lots of time to paint, and come back in 

September recharged and ready to take on another year of creativity with your 

friends at the Heritage Fine Arts Guild. 

Patty Nash, President 

  

 

 

  

Heritage Election Results 

  

Board Members for 2022-2023 

 

President:                                                        
Lynn Hegstrom 

1st Vice President/Meeting Programs:          
Beatrice Drury 

2nd Vice President Memberships: 
Sue Bracken 

Communications Secretary: 
Cheri Green 

Recording Secretary: 
Kim Gideon 

Treasurer: 
Carolyn Moershel 
Workshop Co-Directors: 
Krista Falkenstine and Jennifer Bird 

Publicity Director: 
Lee Wasilik 

Show Director: 
Celeste Hodges 

 

Appointed Officers for 2022-2023 



 

Assistant Treasurer: 

Linda Metcalf 
Workshop Technology Coordinator: 

Beatrice Drury 

Show Coordinators: 
Sue Connors and Phil Gustafson 

Paint Day Coordinator: 
Kathy Reitz 
Webmaster: 
Bon Stalin 
This is Colorado Show Director: 
Mary kay Jacobus 

 

  

 

 

  

  

2022-2023 Membership Renewal 

  

It’s that time again. The 2022-23 Heritage Fine Arts Guild year starts 
July 1 so please renew your membership. The annual dues remain 
the same as last year ($40). Continue to enjoy access to member-only 
art shows and reduced fees for workshops. 
Go to www.heritage-guild.com/apply-and-pay-for-
membership.html to rejoin for next year 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3D08df63fc77%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916713142%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ArhVC%2B9lyytyY3uUM16XDhGkv1p6POqPYLfol8U2D6U%3D&reserved=0
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May Highlights 

 

 

Paint with Phyllis Vandehaar 
Saturday, May 28, 2022 

 

 

  



 

Phyllis Vandehaar led a fun and engaging workshop where the participants were asked 

to stretch their imagination, combining different art materials. Phyllis provided the 

participants with three different color papers with spider-like webbing sprayed on 

them. The first exercise was watercolor on white paper to create a non-objective 

design. The second was a gray paper used to create a theme in pastels. The third, a black 

piece of paper was used to create a realistic or abstract theme using torn paper. 

Throughout the workshop Phyllis used demonstrations and her own artwork to explain 

the how and why of using certain techniques. In addition, Phyllis provided 

encouragement and suggestions to the participants on how they could improve the 

artwork. This was an educational workshop with lots of new and interesting 

techniques. 

 

Thanks to Frank Weaver for this wonderful review. 

  

 

Workshops 

 

Fun with  Lance  Green 

June  18, 2022, 9am-3pm 

First  Presbyterian  Church  

1609 W. Littleton  Blvd,  

Littleton,  CO 80120 

 

Lance Green is a colorist and an expressionist, but more than that he is a storyteller 

that conjures images that take the viewer beyond the mere skin and bone of the 

subject and into the secret soul that lies hidden beneath.   



 

 

 

  

Register at www.heritage-guild.com/registration-and-payment.html 

 

Upcoming Shows 

 

  

2022 Healing Arts Show 
Call for Entry 

  

Our next Healing Arts Show at Littleton Hospital will run July 1- Sep 30. Paintings 

will be exhibited in the gallery next to the Hospital’s main lobby. Littleton Hospital is 

located at 7700 S Broadway, Littleton, CO 80122. 

  

PLEASE READ THE REQUIREMENTS CAREFULLY SO YOUR PAINTINGS 

CAN BE ACCEPTED FOR JURYING 

  

Requirements: 

¶ Subject should be in keeping with the “Healing Arts” theme such as 

depicting nature, something beautiful or something positive.  

¶ The painting plus any matting must be 16" x 20”. 

¶ A black or dark brown frame is required OR wrapped and painted canvas or 

board at least 1.5” thick. 

¶ Hanging hardware with a wire is required. 

¶ All artworks must be the original work of the person submitting, i.e.,  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3Dd1f75f955e%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916713142%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vLPGrSHPzEIsIYjtbFwnFjDtvx0oL3TEceO3V%2FY9nrE%3D&reserved=0


o Artwork that has not been done in or originating from a class, 

workshop or demonstration. 

o Artwork that has not been copied from another artist’s work or 

medium, e.g., photographs, calendars, graphics, prints.  With respect to 

copyright laws, it is recommended that all references be the artist’s own 

photographs and sketches. 

¶ Artwork that has won a juror award may not be entered in another Guild 

show. 

¶ Artwork that has been in any Guild show may not be entered in another 

Guild show for one year. 

¶ Reproductions are not allowed, e.g., photographic prints, giclee or iris print, 

computer printouts, multi-graph prints.  Photographs or digitally 

modified photographs are not accepted. 

¶ You may submit up to 3 entries. 

¶ IMPORTANT:  Label  your  painting  images  for  entry  with  Your  name,  

Title,  Medium,  Image size  (not  framed  size),  and Price  or  NFS. Label  

you  physical  paintings  for  delivery  with  Your  name and Title.  

¶ There is no fee to enter. 

¶ Sales are handled by the artist (you will be contacted if a painting is sold) 

and a 20% commission to the Hospital Foundation is required on all sales. 

Dates: 

¶ Deadline for entry online is June 24 at 10 pm. 

¶ We were unable to reserve the meeting room at the Bemis Library for in-

person jurying, so painting selection will take place online. We will send the 

registration website as soon as it is available. 

¶ Painting delivery is 10 am on June 30 at the Littleton Hospital Gallery. 

¶ Painting pickup Sep 30, 10:30 a.m. at the Littleton Hospital Gallery. 

Questions?  Please contact the Heritage Fine Arts Guild 

at HFAGwebsite@gmail.com or call Patty Nash at 303-506-4457. 
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"This  is  Colorado"  2022 Exhibit:  

  

  

Details of juried exhibit:   Juror to be determined  

A formal prospectus will be sent out later.  

 

Open to all Colorado artists! 

$30 for members; $35 for nonmembers 

3 entries per artist; if part of a diptych or triptych, each piece counts separately.  

 

DATES:  

Aug 15 through Sept 9:  entries accepted via email.  Details will be on prospectus. 

Sept 14:  Acceptance letters emailed 

Sept 26:  Drop off accepted art (we will need member help installing the show) 

Sept 27:  Gallery opens 

Sept 29:  catered reception 5pm - 7pm 

October 28:  TIC last day 

Oct 31:  pick up art 

 

Please be aware this information is not posted on our website yet. 

More information will be forth coming. 

Please contact Mary kay Jacobus at mkstudios@comcast.net for any questions,  

  

 

Community Art News  
Things you may want to know about 

 

  

mailto:mkstudio@comcast.net


 
  

 
 

 
 

This request is from Linda Metcalf, please contact her 
at metcalf7577@gmail.com for information on how you can donate to this 
organization. 
 

My name is Vikki Strong, and I live in a building that Catholic Charities has 
subsidized rent for seniors and people with disabilities. Now that the covid 
restrictions are lifted, our art group has restarted. We have a dedicated small 
group. Catholic Charities doesn't supply art materials, so we rely on donations. 
 

We may not hear very well or are handicapped, but we love getting together for 
our "art class."  We help each other and give our opinions about each other's 
process in painting. The leader of our group is Jeff.  Jeff was born with his arms 

mailto:metcalf7577@gmail.com


not fully developed, it doesn't matter, Jeff paints up a storm.  Others in our group 
have created art for years and a few like me are learning as much as we can.  It is 
a lovely two hours, and we would gratefully appreciate materials so we can keep 
our group going.  Items we could use: 
 

Canvas 

Acrylic paints 

Other art materials like oil pastels 

brushes 

 

Thank you for your consideration. Higgins Plaza residents will be so appreciative 

Vikki Strong 
  

 
 

BMoCA Announces an Exciting Future 
DD 

David Dadone 

 
 

 

A Future BMoCA 
Inspiring creativity and fostering community 
 

  

Conceptual vignette by Jerry Shapins. 
 

Friends of BMoCA, 
 

In 2022, BMoCA celebrates 50 years of artistic innovation and creative experiences. 
Thanks to our incredible community, the museum is looking forward to a bright future. 

Your involvement with BMoCA has been instrumental, and we are grateful. 
 

Over the last several years we have been conceptualizing how BMoCA can continue 
fulfilling its mission to inspire creativity and foster community for many years to come. 
We are excited to announce that we are now ready to engage the community in the 
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process of envisioning a new BMoCA facility in North Boulder.  
 

Our goal is to create a state-of-the-art museum that will serve the Boulder community by: 

¶ Strengthening our impact  

¶ Amplifying the voices of artists 

¶ Building community 

 
The potential site for BMoCA in North Boulder is on a parcel of land bounded by Violet 

Avenue, Broadway, and 10th Street. The new museum will be an arts anchor for a 
mixed-use “creative campus” envisioned by Boulder-based Emerald Development as a 

site for inclusive spaces for artist studios, housing, retail, and open space. We are 
excited to participate in an extensive community engagement process to further define 

the creative campus. The process will be led by Emerald Development and facilitated by 
consultants Centro and Ford Momentum, who have worked extensively with arts 

districts and are committed to accessibility and inclusion. 
 

Additionally, BMoCA is working with the community to determine the museum’s site 
amenities, general design, and community programming. BMoCA needs your input 
about our new facility, and we hope you will join the conversation. Your ideas and 

feedback will be critical in shaping the museum's future. 
 

You can learn more about the project HERE. To get updates on planning and receive 
information about community engagement opportunities, subscribe HERE. In the 

meantime, if you have feedback or questions feel free to email us at future@bmoca.org.  
 

We are honored to work with you and our community partners to imagine and build a 
museum that will carry us into the next 50 years and increase the impact of the arts. Our 

community partners include the Boulder Chamber, City of Boulder Office of Arts and 
Culture, Create Boulder, and the NoBo Art District. They support our community-driven 
process for envisioning a new North Boulder building and share our commitment to an 

inclusive facility that ensures everyone has access to all that art offers to our lives. 
 

We look forward to talking with you about our future – one of creativity and community. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

David Dadone 
Executive Director + Chief Curator 
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Partners pictured from left to right include David Dadone, BMoCA Executive 

Director + Chief Curator; Gwen Burak, BMoCA Deputy Director; Leah Brenner 

Clack and Lisa Nesmith of the NoBo Art District, Maya Ford of FordMomentum!, 

Jamie Giellis of Centro, and Andrew Ghadimi of Emerald Development in front of a 

mural in the NoBo Art District by Christopher Warren. 
 

Interested in hearing more about BMoCA's future 

in North Boulder?  
 

You can learn more about the project HERE. 

 

To read the Boulder Daily Camera's article on BMoCA's future in North Boulder, click HERE. 

 

To get updates on planning and receive information about community engagement opportunities, 

sign up below. 

 

Keep me updated 
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Projected Timeline 

 

 

May 2022 Community engagement process launches with Centro and FordMomentum! 

 

June-July 2022 Centro and FordMomentum! conduct community interviews and online 

survey 

 

Summer 2022 Creative campus design and planning 

 

Winter 2022-3 Architect(s) selected 

 

2025-6 Museum construction begins 

 

2026-7 Museum to open in North Boulder 
   

  
 

  
  

  
   

Boulder Museum of 

Contemporary Art 

 

1750 13th Street 

Boulder, CO 80302 

303.443.2122 

Tuesday - Sunday 

11am - 5pm 
 

  
 

Sponsors 

Email Us 

Directions 

Donate 

Become a member 

Facebook 

Twitter 

Vimeo 

Instagram 

Pinterest 
 

  
 

  
    

 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3D1d6c25ed97%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916869776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=koCC%2FVXHcvhJ5ksFLXKYbfj7q%2BfX4ggxaWMfjl0Bcl4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:future@bmoca.org
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3D5302cef5bc%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916869776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=W58tTIudZWeyMruFz02sGG1RQ851YhqRgNisarPby68%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3D59ea3e40b4%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916869776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JaHh3EervJDLAoAw%2B5qRGnAfgIEZvdvX2DrGEi7DefE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3D126d702689%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916869776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Linwfc5LroTeNvEbOmyzQ%2FvPmycDkkHLZ9RpDEfAJuQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3D4acb2e4ffd%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916869776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OwgHj%2B1grVMDpGQer2BGbxYUnIEqqwBOtuiRqvNPZgE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3Dd2565fd87e%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916869776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GPSVFhLf9IuyNDjomC6VGn6FHORgrKeEi9A6gj6yEzE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3D16a685fbc7%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916869776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AJPkwZtcyy767nPZWeZz%2BIhg1ybVQ5k02oxoB1CM3hw%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3D28d4268295%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916869776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=x%2BrMH%2FjYE6w5pradWj%2BSAMNDXm1Usyo%2FZOEiF84eqpo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fheritage-guild.us14.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Ddde3757143ee1735eb8f8ef2f%26id%3D65911efacb%26e%3D9937773591&data=05%7C01%7C%7C56e23e63f0ec4ce954de08da43e70ce4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637896956916869776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=INE1EeBp7UC7xPrFfg3jKXXMDBFCKtd%2FtR0CrFgy56s%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Paint Day Thursdays 

A Paint Day, open to both members and non-members, is held every Thursday at 

Ascension Lutheran Church, lower level, between 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. 

Parking is available on the north side of the church. A donation of $1 per session 

is requested to help cover costs. Masks and social distancing are required. 

Contact Kathy Reitz at kmr68@q.com for more information. 
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The Heritage Fine Arts Guild is supported 

by a grant from the Scientific and Cultural 

Facilities District. 
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